
Addressing ‘Prevent’ at St Martins School 

Recent events of radicalisation and extremism in this country and around the world, are causing 

concern in families, schools and communities.  

In response to this we undertake activities to : 

 Respond to the ideological challenge of terrorism and the threat from those who 
promote it. 

 Prevent people from being drawn into terrorism and ensure that they are given 
appropriate advice and support. 

 Work with sectors and institutions where there are risks of radicalisation. 

 Monitor ways in which young people may be accessing extremist views/ information.  
 

Despite living in quite rural Shropshire it is still important to be mindful of the possibility of the 

young people at the school being draw into radical extremist activities. We hope this will never 

happen but vigilance and clear information are important to keep our young people safe.  

If you are concerned about a young person please contact school, further information can also be 

found at. The uk government site: 

 http://www.emcsrv.com/prolog/PG/DfE/Schools_Guide-Social_Media_V16.pdf   


